Bobcat Bulletin



Broad Ford Elementary School



A Proud Title I School

November Dates to Remember:

December 7, 2021

3 Hour Early Dismissal

December 23, 2021

3 Hour Early Dismissal

December 24-31, 2021

Schools Closed: Winter Break

January 3, 2022

Schools Reopen

After School Tutoring

After School Tutoring is offered Monday-Friday from 3:45pm-4:45pm at Broad Ford Elementary School . Your child must have a note to stay for tutoring. Pickup will take place in the front of the school, under the canopy. Thank you in advance for coming on time to pick up your child. Your timely arrival is much appreciated!

Spotlight on our Bobcats!

At Broad Ford Elementary School, we are PROUD of our students!

The character traits for December are caring and giving. 4th Grade students at Broad Ford Elementary School participate in a "Be the Change" project. Pictured to the right is fourth grade student, Aaron DeWitt, with our School Resource Officer, Jenna Wilt. Aaron gave Officer Wilt breakfast and coffee to show his appreciation for all that she does to keep students, staff and families safe at Broad Ford. Thank you Aaron for your genuine act of kindness!

December 2021

Title One Parents Right to Know

Broad Ford Elementary School is a proud Title One School. As parents or guardians of a child in a Title One school, you have rights. If you have any questions or would like to request additional information, please contact Mrs. Knepp.

School Improvement Plan

Our School Improvement Plan is posted on our website. If you have any questions or would like to make comments, please contact Mrs. Knepp at 301-334-9445

